
 

 

 

 

 

After opening on, Thursday, May 16th the 2024 golf season is well underway at Stewart Creek. 

After a very strong season in 2023, Stewart Creek entered the oB season in our best condition ever. 
Fall turf conditions were extremely healthy and with all agronomic inputs completed, and golf 
course protection systems in place for winter, our expectation was for a great start to the 2024 
season. Unfortunately, winters in the mountains can throw you an occasional curve ball. The 
combination of volatile winter weather, late season snowfall and snow coverage, and a very cool 
spring resulted in early season conditions at the golf course being well below our normal standards. 
Winter damage to tee areas, fairways and to numerous green sites was significant. Over the past 6 
weeks our team has worked extremely hard to rejuvenate the golf course and improve conditions. 
Despite less-than-ideal spring growing conditions, our progress has been impressive. Day by day 
we are getting closer to the high level of conditioning and playability we expect of the Stewart Creek 
brand, but we aren’t quite there yet. 

In lieu of current conditions falling short of the Stewart Creek brand expectations for playability in 
June, we will be reducing green fees by 20% oB their normal rate from June 7th-30th. The online 
booking system will indicate the normal rate, however, at the time of check-in at the golf course, the 
rate booked will be discounted by 20%. For guests who would prefer to wait until conditions are 
pristine, we ask that you cancel your booking online and rebook with us for later in the season. For 
players that have booked using the prepay and save method in June, in addition to the 15% savings 
acquired at the time of booking, we will also be providing you with a $25/player golf shop retail 
voucher that can be used on the day of play.  

With the weather forecast indicating warmer, sunnier days ahead, we look forward to welcoming 
you to the inspiring Rocky Mountains for an outstanding golfing experience. 

If you have any questions or require additional information, please don’t hesitate to reach out to our 
team at 403-609-6099. 

 

Warm regards, 

The Stewart Creek team 

 


